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at GRETTON PRIMARY SCHOOL, Kirby Road, Gretton, Northamptonshire NN17 3DB  

01536 771711

info@chirpy-chicks.co.uk
Children and Families Information Governance Declaration

Protecting your personal information is important to us. 

Chirpy Chicks Pre-School acts in accordance with the Data Protection Act (1998). Under this Act your personal information will be treated as confidential, kept safe and secure, used fairly and lawfully and not kept for longer than is necessary. 
How we use your personal information.

By registering your details with Chirpy Chicks Pre-School, a confidential paper record will be created along with a Tapestry journal online. This will be kept securely as per the Data Protection Act (1998). We do this so that we have all the information we need to comply with the conditions of our Ofsted registration, Northants County Council funding regulations and to meet the statutory EYFS framework,

Who has access to your personal information 
We restrict access to personal detail to staff and volunteers so that they can only access it if they need to do so in line with their work. All our digital systems are password protected and we take security very seriously. We complete observations and assessments on our digital learning journal (Tapestry), where parents and nominated friends and family can also add observations and make comments.  Parents are not permitted to download photographs for their own personal use, as these can contain images of other children. We will ask your consent before sharing your information, for example, if you agree to be referred to other organisations to provide support. An exception to this would be if we need to report a risk to yourself or others. We will tell you if we have made a safeguarding referral, unless we consider that doing so would put someone at increased risk. Parents must seek permission from children and parents before sharing any photographs that they have taken during Chirpy Chicks events.
Your right to view your information 
You have the right to view the personal records we hold on you. Please contact us with your request and we will provide this within 28 days. For further information or to discuss this further, please contact us and ask to speak to our Data Protection Officer, Karla Roberts.       
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